Lion’s Club organized at Ft. Recovery

A Lions Club
organization has been
formed in Fort Recovery
Monday night at Thobe's
Restaurant, twenty-six
men signed up for
membership They will
meet the first and third
Monday of the month.

At last Monday night's
meeting Paul Staugler
was elected ovresident

Jim Zehringer, 1st vice
president, Mike Minor,
2nd vice president; Neil
Spencer III, 3rd vice
president, Jack Staugler,
secretary-treasurer,
Steve Reinhard, Lion
Tamer, Max Cheeseman,
Tail Twister. Board of
Directors are George
Anthony, John Sacksteder
and Dick Knapke



